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Tuesday	20th	February	2018	
	
	
Dear	Parents/Carers,	
	
Great	news,	Portsmouth	City	Council	has	listened	to	our	ongoing	concerns	regarding	the	zig-zag	lines	
situated	outside	of	the	School	grounds.	
	
As	you	know,	all	schools	have	yellow	zig-zags	outside	of	the	school	entrances	to	ensure	the	continued	
safety	of	the	children	as	they	come	and	go	to	School.	This	means	that	cars,	by	law,	are	not	allowed	to	park	
or	even	stop	momentarily	on	these	lines.	
	
We	made	parents	aware	of	the	Portsmouth	City	Council	Parking	App	last	year,	where	you	are	able	to	take	a	
picture	of	a	car	parked	on	the	zig-zag	lines	(within	the	times	of	restriction)	and	post	this	to	PCC	where	they	
will	follow	up,	sometimes	with	action	of	a	fine.	Unfortunately,	still,	some	parents	have	continued	to	use	
these	zig-zags	to	park	when	dropping/collecting	children	from	School.	
	
We	are	now	happy	to	announce	that	the	council	have	decided	to	provide	us	with	a	school	enforcement	
camera	to	enforce	the	school	entrance	markings.	
	
These	cameras	run	between	8am	and	4pm	Monday	to	Friday	only.	Any	vehicles	contravening	the	restriction	
between	these	times	will	be	issued	a	Penalty	Charge	Notice	by	post.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	continued	support	in	ensuring	the	safety	of	the	children	as	they	arrive	and	leave	the	
school	premises	and	hope	that	the	arrival	of	the	cameras	will	help	eradicate	any	continued	parking	issues	
that	we	may	have.	
	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	
Mrs	S	M	Wilson	
Executive	Head	

& Resource Base for Sensory Impaired Children 
Doyle Avenue Portsmouth Hampshire P02 9NE 

Telephone: 023 9266 2129  Fax: 023 9266 1376 

Email: admin@northernparade-jun.portsmouth.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs S Wilson BEd (Hons) 

 

 

 


